State of South Carolina
Office of the Gobernor

Nikk) R, HALEY 1205 PENDLETON STREET
GOVERNOR Corumaia 29201

July 8, 2015

Mr. Harald Kriiger

Chairman of the Board of Management
BMW Group

Petuelring 130

80788 Munich

Germany

Dear Mr. Kriiger,

Thank you for your kind letter regarding the senseless tragedy that occurred on June 17" at
Emanuel A.M.E. Church in Charleston.

We will never understand what motivates anyone to commit such a vile and hateful act, but our
hearts and minds remain fixed on the nine families and healing our state. The families’ grace
and strength, along with the people of our state, set a powerful example for us all, and the
response of our South Carolina businesses was overwhelming. Thank you for your encouraging
words.

Please know we will continue to come together as a state, as a unified people, and never forget
those we lost. Thank you again for your support. God bless.

NRH/edw * W



